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From: Serena Howlett <serena.howlett@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2021 7:44 PM
To: planning; planning2
Subject: public water supply

Jesse and Malcolm, 
 
Westward Orchard in Harvard just closed its food service counter due to inability to meet the criteria 
for a public water supply. I think members of EDIC will be interested. See this announcement: 
 
https://www.westwardorchards.com/important-announcements/ 
 
 
Serena 


